
 
                   23rd January 2018  

Dear Parent 
Y2A Class Mass – Friday 26th January 2018 
Please join us as our Y2A children celebrate the liturgy of the Mass on Friday morning at 9.15am.   All 
parents are welcome. 
 

 

 

Writing Workshops for Reception Parents  
These workshops give a real insight to you about how your child learns to write and what 
support you can provide to your child at home. 
The workshops are at 9.15 - 10.15 today and tomorrow; Wednesday 24th January. There are 
spaces left for tomorrow – please come!  
 

Teacher Training Days: 
Our two remaining days have now been booked for 16th April & 4th June 2018.  The school will be closed 
to the children on both days.  PLEASE note the dates in your diaries/calendars.  Thank you. 

 

E-safety: Safer Internet Day Tuesday 6th February 2018  

We invite all parents at 2:50 pm on Tuesday 6th February in the school hall to a short but very 
important presentation on e-safety. We have recently surveyed the Junior children’s internet use 
in the home and there are some quite striking facts that all parents need to be aware of.  
The talk will end before 3:15 so that infant parents can collect their children at the usual time.  
 

: If you've stopped using a social media site or forum, then close your 
account down and delete the account.

 

Spring Term dates for your diary 

Safer Internet Day     6 February  

Science Week including  
KS2 ‘Big Bang’  Trip to NEC 

12-16 March  

15 March  

Parents’ Consultation Meetings 20 & 22 March  

 
 

Yours sincerely, 

 
H. M. Cusack 
Headteacher 
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Reminder – Supplementary Information Forms  
Any applications for September 2018 will require a SIF 
that can be obtained from the School Office. Please 
ensure that your SIF is returned ASAP and before 16th 
February latest.  
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